

Thursday, 19 March 2020

Coronavirus & Business Continuity Statement

Dear Client/Partner,

Medical Engineering Technologies would like to assure our clients around the world that we are maintaining our business operations whilst safeguarding our staff during the coronavirus pandemic.

We have implemented home working for our office-based staff and for our laboratory technicians who are conducting physical tests we have heightened the level of health & safety in accordance with government guidance, in addition to restricting all non-essential visitor access.

Any members of staff showing signs of ill health are being sent home for self-isolation, and in the worst case scenario where a significant proportion of staff are forced to self-isolate we will ensure that projects requiring testing at critical timepoints are prioritised first.

Please be assured that testing will continue for <u>ALL</u> projects and there is no need to contact us. If we experience significant or time critical delays to any specific project(s) we will contact you directly with a proposal of solutions.

We will be closely monitoring updates from our government and the World Health Organisation, and will act upon their advice to protect our employees as necessary.

We hope that you keep safe during these unprecedented times and we look forward to working with you in the weeks and months ahead.



Yours faithfully



Mark Turner
Managing Director

